
 

 

 FOR THE ATTENTION OF: 
FISU Member Associations 
 
FROM:  
Eric Saintrond – FISU Secretary General/CEO
   
 

 Lausanne, 25 May 2020 
Ref: SG/ES – PS/2020-70201 
 
 
  

Re: 2020 World University Championships - cancellations 
 
 
Dear Member Associations,  
 
The COVID-19 situation continues to be very challenging and forces us to be on the alert.  
As we explained in our previous communications, ensuring the safety of all people involved 
in FISU events is our priority.  
 
Following discussions that were held between FISU and the Organising Committees of the 
2020 World University Championships, the situation has been reported and discussed with 
the last FISU Steering Committee. 
 
As a result, we would like to hereby confirm the cancellation of the following 2020 World 
University Championships: 
 

• Modern Pentathlon from 18 to 22 August in Warsaw (POL)  
• Canoe Sports from 21 to 23 August in Minsk (BLR) 
• Shooting Sport from 9 to 13 September in Pilsen (CZE) 
• Mind Sports from 11 to 16 September in Bydgoszcz (POL) 

 
Although we regret to announce these additional cancellations, we believe that we must 
keep making cautious decisions as the sanitary crisis is still present.  
 
We will keep you informed of the status of the next World University Championships at a 
later date. 
 
 
  



 

 

We wish you to stay safe and we remain at your entire disposal for any question you may 
have.   
 
 
 Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Eric Saintrond  
FISU Secretary General/CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Copy: FISU Executive Committee   
World University Championships Department  

  
  


